
June 4 , 1938. 

P.fllfc L 

Dear Raymond? 

Z have your not* of Hay 21 with which yt»u a»nd rae 
a oopy of a letter you have received from Williams with 
regard to the visit to Berlin ill 1933 of certain Christian 
Scientists. X an very glad to have the information which 
you give me which is helpful.. The matter has lost Its 
actuality and you.may tell Mr. Williams that X am doing 
nothing further in the matter. My own Interest wag to 
refresh my memory. I am particularly interested in the 
last sentence of Mr. Williams1 letter in which he states 
that his information from other sources does not lead him 
to support unreservedly my interpretation of Lord Aster1 a 
Inter attitude toward the Third Reich. X can only say in 
this connection that ray opinion at Lord Aster's attitude 
is based on a conversation which Z had with him in London 
several years, ago. X think by this time hs has somewhat 
changed his views but Z regret to say that the change cams 
somewhat late. 

|p With all good wishes, 

Cordially yours, 

Raymond H. Galst, Ksrjuiro, 
American Consul, 

Berlin, Germany. 
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